
 
-Translation- 

No. ECF2 045/2561 
 
                   18 December 2018 
 
Subject: Clarification of the Company’s Significant Development  

 
To President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited (“The Company”) would like to clarify about the 
significant change of the Company’s securities trading in order to enhance the reliability of transparency to the 
shareholders and investors. In this regard, the Company would like to inform that now there is no any 
information or significant development have not been disclosed. 

 
Referring to the disclosed significant development of the Company to The Stock Exchange of 

Thailand, now the Company is on the preparation process to propose the Shareholders’ Meeting to consider 
approving the Company and/or its subsidiaries to invest in the ordinary shares of S-TREK (Thailand) Co., Ltd. 
(“S-TREK”) in the proportion of not exceeding 51 percent of the total issued shares of the Company by 
purchasing from the existing shareholders i.e. Mr. Jirasak Prempojwattana by the method of share swap, 
together with the preparation of the Independent Opinion Report to the Shareholders about such investment 
which is prepared by the independent financial advisor i.e. I V Global Securities Public Company Limited. 

 
Please be informed and the company will disclose further information or significant development 

accordingly. 
 

 Yours Sincerely, 
 East Coast Furnitech Public Company Limited 
 -signature- 
 (Mr. Arak Suksawad) 
 Managing Director 
 


